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Senator Koch withdrew was the one which struck Section-5, 
is that not correct? And a question of Senator Koch, I 
guess.
SENATOR CLARK: Senator Koch, will you respond?

SENATOR LAMB: You withdrew that amendment, is that right?

SENATOR KOCH: I asked that it be passed over to get to the
DeCamp amendment.
SENATOR LAMB: Okay, which amendment are we considering then?

SENATOR KOCH: Section 5, to strike it.

CLERK: It is on page 1932 of the Journal, Senator.

SENATOR LAMB: But it is just to strike Section 5?

CLERK: Well, that is included. There are a couple of
other things but to strike original Section 5 is part of 
it.

SENATOR LAMB: Thank you. Mr. President, members, I rise
to support the Koch amendment in that as some of you may
remember v/hen this bill was considered the first time 
around, I had an identical amendment to strike Section 5, 
and I guess the arguments used at that time, although that 
did not/vprevail, I am happy to see that Senator Koch has 
seen the wisdom of this amendment and is now endorsing it.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Marvel, do you want to talk? Senator
Koch, do you want to close on your amendment?

SENATOR KOCH: Thank you, Mr. Chairman. There Is no closing.
We understand what we are attempting to do and I thank 
Senator Lamb for enlightening me but someday when he Is 
Chairman of a committee he will defend an integrity until 
it is obvious you can no longer defend It. I still believe 
in Section 5 but I am doing this for the good of all of us,
I guess.
SENATOR CLARK: The question before the House Is the adoption
of the Koch amendment. All those in favor vote aye, those 
opposed vote nay. Voting aye, Mr. Clerk.

CLERK: Senator Clark voting yes.

SENATOR CLARK: Record the  v o t e .
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